
Foothills Philharmonic Society 

Annual General Meeting 

Tuesday October 16th 2018 

 

Members in good standing who wish to stand for election to the Board of Directors, in alphabetical 

order and by length of term sought: 

 

Stuart Lloyd   standing for a 1-year term 

Chad Ruston   standing for a 1-year term 

Reid Telfer   standing for a 1-year term 

 

Andrew Hanna   standing for a 2-year term 

Germaine Miese-Looy  standing for a 2-year term 

Eleanor Platt   standing for a 2-year term 

 

Jeff Hibberd   standing for a 3-year term 

Betty Korthuis   standing for a 3-year term 

Lynda Swinney   standing for a 3-year term 

 

In future years, all directors standing for election or re-election will stand for a 3-year term. 


